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COVID-19 Bulletin 

Importance of self-screening for employees and physicians 

 

As we work together through the COVID-19 pandemic, it is 

important to be reminded of what’s expected of everyone 

before entering any Horizon facility.  

 

Every employee and physician must review the screening 

criteria to determine whether they may enter, or whether 

additional contact and follow-up with Employee Health and 

Wellness is required. 

 

The updated questions and signage can be accessed here, and 

below. All updated posters are available on the Coronavirus 

Skyline page. 

 

All employees and physicians are reminded that they 

must self-screen, clean their hands, and follow protocols 

related to appropriate physical distancing and wearing of 

procedural masks in all Horizon facilities. 

 

Employee Health is on call daily from 8 a.m to 8 p.m., 

and is available to answer any questions or concerns 

by calling 1-833-978-2580 and leaving a message. 

 

*New* Employee and Family Assistance Program  

Through the COVID-19 pandemic, we’ve seen how important it 

is to remain positive and resilient; and having the support of 

an Employee and Family Assistance Program (EFAP) is more 

important than ever.  

We are pleased to announce that the Government of New 

Brunswick has retained the services of Homewood Health as 

the new EFAP. 

Access to the new program began on July 29. For further 

information on the transition, please see the Skyline page, 

where you can find: 

• Newsletter announcement 

• Frequently asked questions 

• Homeweb sign-up guide 

• EFAP poster 

• EFAP brochure 

• EFAP wallet card 
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All managers and departments should have received hard 

copies of the wallet cards, pamphlets and posters. Please 

provide these to your staff and hang posters in staff areas. 

 


